
Churchyard events 
With the church being open, the churchyard has not been such a focus for 
displays as it was in the previous year.  However, the North Porch has had an 
almost continuous display. We had the nativity scene set up by Fiona and 
Miheala, and other scenes celebrating the different seasons of the church’s 
year, thanks to Dorothy’s artistic skill.  In the churchyard itself, we had a 
Christmas display, followed by a display depicting Hope and Joy. We made 
good use of the churchyard for the Plant Sale in May 2020, and for the 
Environment Climate Hope day in September.  We also took part in the 
“Caring for God’s Acre” initiative, beginning to document all the varieties of 
birds, plants, mammals, insects and trees found in the churchyard.  This will be 
an ongoing project in which all are invited to participate. 
 


